
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Spain - Barcelona Netball Tour  

As I am sure you are aware, your child has continued to make an outstanding contribution to netball at 
Sweyne 



 

Once I gain an interest in the tour, I will organise an information evening where we can discuss full details of the 
trip and answer any questions you may have.  In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at the school. 

Please return consent forms to Pupil Services, if interested, by 15th March 2024. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Terry 
Trip Leader  

 
 


